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STATE OP NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 
Oil CONSERVATION DIVISION 

2040 8. PACHEC3 
8ANTA FE NEW MEXIC3 B7S05 

1505) 827-7" 31 

March 11, 1998 
MAR ) g |9so 

Mr. J. Buxton Everett 
Everett Investment 
P.O. Box 476 
Aztec, New Mexico 87410 

RE: GROUND WATER CONTAMINATION 
HAMPTON 4M WELL SITE 

Dear Mr. Everett: 

The New Mexico OU Conservation Division (OCD) hu reviewed your February 23, 1998 
correspondence notifying the OCD that corrtaminated ground water has migrated onto your property 
from Burlington Resources Hampton 4M weii site near Aztec, New Mexico. 

The OCD has been working with the Public Service Company of New Mexico (PNM) and Burlington 
Resources to remediate contaminated soils and ground water at the site. Because you are directly 
impacted by the contamination the OCD will copy you on all correspondence related to the site. If 
you are interested in reviewing the actions taken to date, all of the information related to the remedial 
actions are on file at the OCD Aztec Office. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at (505) 827-7154. 

William C. Olson 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 

xc: Denny Foust OCD Aztec District Office 
Maureen Gannon, PNM 
Ed Hasely, Burlington, Resources 
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